
From: Bonnan, Matthew
To: Tyrrell, Brian
Subject: Proposed module change
Date: Friday, September 25, 2015 9:42:17 AM

Hi Brian,

I just finished speaking with Mike Frank, and he indicated that there is a proposal for module
 changes. I was wondering if you might forward that on to me?

Thanks,

Matt

Matthew F. Bonnan, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
Biology Program
The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey
101 Vera King Farris Drive
Galloway, NJ 08205-9441

Office: F-134
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